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Dear Chair Nosse and Members of Committee 

 

I am asking you to vote no HB3090, I am 52 years year old male and I used the 

vaping to help me stop smoking.  I have been smoke free for 6 years now and I don't 

want the 

flavors to go away.  Please understand that this is a life changing experience for 

those that make the switch or choose to quit smoking.  We pay the 65% tax on 

products 

isn't this enough.  I hope vote no on  this Bill that will only cause more issues in the 

black market and risk factors of our teens as well as  adults if this Bill is passed.  

Black market is already here and closing local shops is only driving people to that 

market.  The cost alone with tax has driven the black market as well to it's highest 

level.  I would be worried more about these issues and what could potentially happen 

in the future if you take away flavors.  People will mix and make their own and that 

alone is dangerous.  Proper regulations are needed but this one should be left alone.   

Please vote no on HB3090 

Thank you for your time 

 

 

 


